LEGAL NOTICE TOWH OF WESTHIHG]

Town of Westminster Planning Board
Public Hearing for Site Plan Review -
Minor Amendment to a Previously Approved Site Plan
Sargent Road Solar LLC (Applicant)
on behalf of Oak Square Land Company (Owner)
Sargent Road

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster, pursuant to Section
205-43 of the Zoning Bylaw, that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on
Tuesday October 22, 2019 at 7:30 PM in Room 205, Westminster Town Hall, 11 South
Street, to discuss the following Site Plan application: '

Relocate the driveway for a previously approved ground-mounted solar array from West
Main Street to Sargent Road. The subject parcel of land is located on Map 67, Lot 3in a
Commercial-1 zoning district. Site Plan approval from the Planning Board is required.

A copy of the site plan is available for public review at the Town Clerk’s office and
Planning Department office during normal Town Hall business hours.




